
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Welton, Iowa will conduct a public
hearing on the proposal to adopt the City of Welton, Iowa Code of Ordinances. A copy of said
codified ordinances is now on file at the City office and is available for public inspection. Said
hearing will be held at 6:00 p.m., June 13th, 2023 in the meeting room at the Welton Fire Station,
at which time arguments for or against adopting the City Code as proposed will be heard and
considered.


